vurt.
Elop's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

20th August, 1921.

8. Dear 8irs,

With referesnce to your First Entry Report No. 3188
on the new Stearer "SHINAI MARU", I have to request that you
will state whether the figure given as the registered depth,
nameiy. 29.08. 48 in accordance with the Japanese law for
registered depth.

I may add that the registered depth of a vessel in
this country is not usually the same as the moulded depth, and
is measured from the inner bottom to the top of beam at the

;' middle line.
I am, Dear 8irs,

Yours faithfully,

Aasistant to the Secretary.

The Surveyors,

- KOBE.
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